
Dear Oregon Lawmakers, 
I urge you to protect Oregon's scenic rivers from infringements like the proposed bridge over the 
Deschutes River to connect hiking trails. As Oregonians we must balance recreational desires with 
established laws protecting scenic waterways like the Deschutes from unnecessary development. Please 
consider an alternative bridge site to accommodate recreational needs. We depend on you to continue 
to protect our scenic rivers and wildlife for future generations to enjoy.  
Respectfully, 
Constance Huff 

 

 


